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 NOTICE OF VACANCY FOR 

EBERT METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 

Notice is hereby given that a vacancy exists on the Board of Directors of the Ebert 

Metropolitan District.  One director may be appointed to the vacant position to serve until 

the next regular election, which shall be held on May 6, 2025.  Any person who resides in 

or owns property in the Ebert Metropolitan District and is also a voter registered in the 

State of Colorado may file a letter of interest in such position by email to Bruce N. Shibles 

at  bnshibles@comcast.net.  

 

The deadline to submit a letter of interest, including a summary of background and 

qualifications, is October 4, 2024 by 5:00 pm Mountain Time. The letter of interest can 

also be sent to the District Manager of Ebert Metropolitan District, Kurt Schlegel, at 
kurt@specialdistrictsolutions.com. 

 

 

EBERT METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 

 

By: /s/ Bruce N. Shibles 

 President, Ebert Metropolitan District 
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